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Winter Construction Awarded Renovation at Royal Sonesta New Orleans 

ATLANTA (September 10, 2014)—Winter Construction was recently awarded a project for hospitality brand, Sonesta through Pace Management Group. Winter Construction will renovate The Royal Sonesta Hotel’s Desire Restaurant & Oyster Bar located in the historic French Quarter of New Orleans.

Winter’s work on the restaurant will improve the space’s performance as a beloved seafood dining destination. Its prominent presence at the corner of Bourbon and Bienville Streets makes it a defining, landmark property in the French Quarter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Winter Construction won the repeat business with the Owner and Pace Management Group, in part, due to the successful completion, good experience and high-quality renovation work provided on the Sonesta Resort in Hilton Head, South Carolina.

Ken Smith, Winter’s Director of Hospitality, said, ”When you have two companies like Pace and Winter, who operate with a long-term relationship mindset for the purpose of creating the best possible project experience and outcome for the client, it’s inevitable that you’ll work together again. We’re excited to begin another project.” 


About Winter:
Winter is a privately owned and operated Atlanta based general contracting company. We provide
construction and environmental services to clients in the hospitality, retail, government, education,
corporate/office, religious, healthcare, historic restoration, industrial and multifamily markets in the
Southeast. For more information visit: http://www.wintercompanies.com

Media Contact: 
Giffney Nagel, Marketing Director, Winter Construction, 404-993-4574
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